From: taptmp

To: Kathy Hoskinson
Subject: PBR Opening
Date: Thursday, December 15, 2022 3:39:49 PM

CAUTION: This email message came from an external (non-city) email account. Do not
click on any links within the message or attachments to the message unless you
recognize the sender’s email account and trust the content.

This is Tim Powell. I have served a couple of terms on the PBR committee. I am more than
willing to continue on the committee. Of course I have been through this process previously
and know that I need to appear before council, I believe on January 3rd. Would there be
anything else that you need from me before that? Just let me know.

Tim Powell
641-519-0351

Sent from the all new AOL app for Android


mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=user34220931
mailto:khoskin@ci.pataskala.oh.us
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.aol.mobile.aolapp

